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Christmas Fair
The PTA have been 
busy organising the  
Christmas Fair,  
which will start at  
3pm on Friday 7th  
December. The fair  
will include Santa’s  
grotto, a range of  
Christmas gift stalls 
and a range of  
decorations (made  
by the children) for purchase. There is 
also a Bake off competition, be sure to get 
your cakes in for that one, if you haven’t 
had a Bake off flyer please call into the 
office to get one.

Christmas Panto
On Tuesday 4th December there will be 
no Nursery as children from Reception to 
Year 6 will be visiting the Severn Theatre 
to enjoy this year’s pantomime. Everyone 
should have received a letter requesting 
£2 for an ice cream at the interval. If you 
are yet to receive a letter please call into 
the office on Monday.

School Shoes
It has come to our attention that several 
pupils are wearing trainers during the day, 
our uniform policy states that plain black 
school shoes should be worn, please note 
that boots are not part of our uniform. 
We have also purchased several pairs of 
school shoes which will be given out to 
pupils who fail to wear acceptable school 
shoes.

Christmas Dinner 
On Wednesday 12th December the  
children will be able to full Christmas of 
Roast Turkey and all the trimmings, a  
vegetarian option is also available. This 
will be an opportunity for all pupils and 
staff to enjoy a Christmas dinner together 
for the cost of £2.30

PE Kit
Please can we ensure that children have 
the correct PE Kit in school on a Monday 
ready for PE during the week. Children 
will need to have a Tilstock PE t-shirt, 
black shorts and a pair of trainers. If  
children do not have the correct uniform 
they will not be able to take part in PE. 
Many thanks for your support.

 

Tilstock C. of E. 
Primary School and Nursery 

 

Friday 7th december  
3pm – 5.30pm 

 Meet santa – photos with santa and receive a present 
 raffle 

 tombola 
 Christmas eve stalls including natural reindeer food,  

Christmas decorations, Chrismas sweet cones and much more 
 Christmas Bake Off 

 

Christmas Fair 

For further 
information, call in 
at reception or call 
01948 880347 

Friends of Tilstock Meeting
This evening, between 7pm and 9pm 
there will be a charity shopping event at 
the Tilstock Bradbury Village Hall, pop 
along to pick up a bargain!
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Saturday 1st December – Church Christmas Fair at Tilstock Village Hall•	
Tuesday 4th December – School Pantomime visit (there will be no Nursery on this •	
day) 
Friday 7th December – School Christmas Fayre from 3pm•	
Monday 10th December – School Choir singing at Bradbury Care Centre •	
Wednesday 12th December - Christmas Lunch for the children•	
Thursday 13th December – School Christmas Production (4pm - 5pm)•	
Friday 14th December - Christmas Jumper Day•	
Thursday 20th December – School Christmas Party and Disco•	
Friday 21st December – Last day of the Autumn Term and Christingle Service at •	
Christ Church – 2:00pm

Log Reindeers
Fancy a log reindeer for Christmas? 
These are made by Eric Williams from 
donated logs. All of the money goes to 
the Hope House charity who look after 
sick children and their families.

You can order one at £15 each by ringing 
Eric on 01948 661851.

Learning Behaviours 
A big well done to everyone at school for 
trying really hard on our first learning  
behaviour of being cooperative, it has 
been a pleasure to see the children  
working hard on learning and playing  
together. Next week’s focus will be on 
concentration, the children will be    
working hard to not be distracted or to  
distract others. We will be looking at how 
we can break tasks into smaller pieces 
and plan how we are going to tackle a 
challenge.

We have also welcomed Ollie the Octopus 
to Tilstock this week, Ollie is our learning 
behaviour champion who has eight legs, 
one for each of the eight learning  
behaviours. Ollie will be living in our  
classes helping the pupils to make the 
correct choices. 

Poppy Appeal
We raised a massive £75 for this year’s 
Poppy Appeal, well done to everyone who 
supported this worthwhile cause.


